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Our first meeting will be held Tuesday, January 16, 2024. The committee is aware of four 
main issues that we will be discussing over the next few months and provide additional 
updates to the Board as necessary. 
 
Those issues are: 
 

• Reviewing short-term disability insurance requirements for recipients who may 
have complicated pregnancies.  
 

• Working with the Executive Director to review the salary survey report and updated 
salary schedule for dLCV employees. 
 

• Reviewing language provided by the dLCV contracted attorney regarding wording 
changes to dLCV’s Harassment/EEO Policy. 
 

• Assist where needed with any issues with the unionization proposal. 
 

 
If you have any questions regarding these issues, please feel free to raise them at our 
next Board meeting or reach out to Diana Crosswhite or Collen Miller. 


